## GORDON SHIPP MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

The Gordon Shipp Memorial Scholarship is given each year by the Illinois Valley Chapter of Whitetails Unlimited, in memory of long time member and friend, Gordon Shipp. He had a passion for the outdoors, the wildlife that inhabits it, and the conservation of both.

We would like to invite any high school senior in the Illinois Valley area that plans to pursue a career in Wildlife Conservation or Fishery to apply for this \$500.00 scholarship.

Please send us an easay of 1000 words or less including your interests and goals of this career choice. Be sure to include your full name, address and phone number. It will need to be postmarked by March 1, 2024 and mailed to:

Illinois Valley Whitetails Unlimited c/o Mike Carrow 1016 N. Gosse St. Princeton, IL. 61356

The scholarship will be presented at our annual banquet on March 15, 2024. If you have any questions please call 815-878-4905.

Sincerely

Mike Carrow